
 

Valley River Dancers 
Welcome Back Dance 

 

Friday, June 11, 2021 
Billick Park 

320 SW 5th Street, Dundee, Oregon 
 

Caller: Randy Dibble 
Cuer: Leonard Snodgrass 

 

7:00 – 9:30  Mainstream with Rounds 
9:30 – 10:00  Plus 

$6.00/dancer 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Billick Park is located directly behind Dundee Elementary 
School which is on the NE corner of 5th and 99W. 
 
Directions to Billick Park: 
Take 99W to 5th Street in Dundee. 
At the infamous Dundee light, turn  north on 5th 
Street (signs to Post Office). 
Pavilion is a couple of hundred feet from the light 
on the right. 
 

• Dancing will be in an outdoor covered pavilion on smooth concrete. Dress 
appropriately.   

• Light refreshments will be available. 
• COVID 19 Safety Precautions: Masks are optional for vaccinated dancers and 

required for unvaccinated dancers. 
• The Dundee Farmers’ Market is located across the street from the venue. It closes 

at 8:00. Come early if you’d like to shop. 
 


